
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year R 1 News 
What a busy term we have had! Well done to everyone keeping up their listening and persevering skills to ensure 

great learning. All children have written fantastic stories about the lighthouse keeper's lunch. In topic we have 

been looking at the key features in Upton Snodsbury and what makes our village special. We have been on two walks 

identifying the different homes in our village and also had a great experience watching the local farmer sheer their 

sheep. It was fascinating to watch and we all had lots of questions!  

Week ending 24th May 2019 

From Mrs Barber 
It has been a short but busy half term for all the children.  Well done to Year 3 / 4 for launching our  

Plastic Promise on facebook and driving forward the need to reduce and recycle our plastics.  Please add your pledge  
https://www.facebook.com/Plastic-Planet-Promise-286839045538102  
Well done to Year 2 who have completed all their KS1 SAT tests this month and to Year R / 1 who have made our new 

reception children feel so welcome on their first playdate.  Please access all our school news and photographs on our 

website.  The galleries are full of exciting photographs and recordings of your children to share with you.   

Year 2 News 
We have had a very busy April in Year 2 and the children have risen to all of the challenges. We have really enjoyed 

continuing to learn about the Minpins, making information texts about the Spittler and putting them up on display 

around the school. We’ve used our skills to create information text about our class pet Nibbles and some other 

pets. If you’re thinking about getting a new pet take a look at the examples of our information texts on the  

website! The children have also enjoyed investigating our local environment, learning about human and physical  

features in Upton Snodsbury and our locality. On Wednesday we enjoyed a surprise trip to the local farm to see the 

sheep being shorn. The children, and adults alike, had lots of questions to ask.  

Year 3 4 News 
Over the last two weeks we have designed Roman vehicles and created the chassis for it out of wood. These will be 

sent home to finish off over the holiday as homework. We look forward to sharing them after the holiday. The  

children have also really enjoyed their trip to the Corinium Museum. It has also bee a very sporty time with some 

children representing us in a cross country and Year 4 going Bellboating.  Year 3 have also been busy with improving 

the school grounds and writing to local business.  Photos of these are on the website. 

House Challenge 

Create a poster to stop dog owners 

allowing their dogs to foul on the 

pavements.  20 house points per entry.  

The most creative 3 posters will be 

copied for resident flyers. 

Children’s Charity Effort 

Well done to Emily for donating her hair to Little 

Princess Trust and raising £650.00 for the charity. 

Daisy will soon be having her hair cut and is  

raising money for the Little Princess Trust as well.  

If you would like to donate to Daisy’s just giving 

page: 

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/DaisyHair 

 

Community News 

We are working with the 

Parish Council in planting 

wild flowers to attract the 

bees.  Next term we will be 

planting next to the carpark 

and in the Churchyard. 

Upton Snodsbury C of E 

First School 

School reopens on  

Tuesday 4th June. 

(TE day on 3rd June) 

Arts Day—Help 

For Arts Day on 5th June we need: 

 Washed tins (baked beans size) 

 Clean yogurt pots 

 Bottle tops especially blue lids 

 Small round plastic plant pots 

Please let us know if you are available to 

help on Arts Day. 

https://www.facebook.com/Plastic-Planet-Promise-286839045538102

